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LORIC CHAMPIONS This week: 

Alfie from Turner for leadership, Albie from Millward for communication, Lexi from 

Mason for organisation, Bonnie from Dickens for initiative and Eugeniu from Fox for 

communication 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

Badges this week for achieving 10 stickers go to: Chloe for  

resilience, Logan for leadership and initiative, Olivia for leadership and Tabitha and 

Amelia for organisation  
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£106 raised- thank you! 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 29th December- Turner Class 

STEM Lego robotics day 

Thursday 1st December- Mason Class 

Wow Day 

 

 

 

14/11-18/11 

Fox-82.9% Dickens-84.6%, Mason- 91%,  

Millward- 88.4%, Turner 89.2%    

PLEASE CONTINUE TO ENCOURAGE HAND WASHING  

WINNERS OF S.A.M this week: Mason!  

It has been another exciting week at Regis with much to celebrate. Turner Class are continuing to make 

excellent progress in their weekly swimming lessons and are gaining in confidence every week. Millward 

Class are now playing a tune on their brass instruments and have really benefited from the specialist music 

tuition that they have been receiving from The Corsham Wind Band. 

The children in Fox class have been testing out their Lego boat designs in all weathers this week as they 

continue to learn about floating and sinking, linked to the book Mr Gumpy and Dicken’s Class now know 

all about the properties of different materials and their uses. 

Also this week, 29 children from Years 3, 4 and 5 took part in a dance workshop at The Corsham School, 

they worked with GCSE students and dazzled parents and carers with a fabulous performance, sharing 

what they had learnt. 

Next week, we are excited to announce that Nick Mason will be joining us on Monday afternoon for a 

whole school assembly and the children in Dickens Class are being taught the Ukulele by two specialist 

teachers from Heywood Prep school.   Have a lovely weekend- Abby Symons 

        Remember to order your Christmas 
lunch for the 8/12, through Chartwells by 
4/12 

 We have a parent governor vacancy, if you are 

interested and want to find out more please 

contact the school office. 

 

AIDEN 

       

WANTED 

SMALL DONKEY 

COSTUMES for our 

Nativity. If you can help 

please let Mrs Stone 

know. Thank you! 

http://www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/

